
SOMETHING IMPORTANT FROM

With construction work sadly causing the closure of  Fairmont Opera

House, our dance recital weekend will be moving to the stage at the 

Fairmont Junior/Senior High School Performing Arts Center.  So 

that our rental can be accommodated, we will make a couple simple 

changes.  

The revised schedule is :

Dress Rehearsal 

Friday May 17 @ 6:00pm

Performances

Saturday May 18 @ 7:00pm

Sunday May 19 @ 3:00pm 

Please mark this on your calendar.  We are currently fine tuning 

more details as well as ticket pricing.  We will make that information

available once it is finalized.  Be sure to keep an eye open for the 

April Newsletter detailing recital weekend. 

We use our Facebook page as a bulletin board for important 

information.  Be sure to like Dancin’ Plus so you don’t miss a beat!

We are already looking forward to seeing our dancers shine on stage 

and can’t wait to share performance weekend  with our dance 

families!    ~Thanks A Bunch~


